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Thank you for your interest in the Integrated Management of Target Shooting on the Pike National
Forest project.

Three public meeting are being planned for early February to allow interested parties such as
yourself to learn more about this proposed action and ask questions about the project. The
meetings will be held online or by phone to comply with public safety regulations. Please check the
project website regularly for information about these meetings:
https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=57807

This comment period is to scope the potential issues and impacts of the proposed action for the
Integrated Management of Target Shooting (IMTS) project. Comments will help the Forest
determine if changes to the proposed action are warranted and inform the scope of the
environmental analysis. The proposed action may be adjusted based on public comments received
during this scoping period. To submit a comment on the proposed action, please go to the project
website above and click on the “Comment/Object on Project” link on the right.

Thank you for your interest in the management of National Forest System lands.

Jenn

Jennifer DeWoody, PhD
Acting District Ranger

Forest Service
Carson National Forest, Questa Ranger District

P: (575) 586-7313

jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov

184 State Hwy 38
Questa, NM 87556
www.fs.fed.us

L2y

Caring for the land and serving people

From: a2 bot <

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 4:52 PM
To: DeWoody, Jennifer A -FS <jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov>
Subject: INFORMATION REQUEST RE: Integrated Management of Target Shooting



mailto:jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fs.usda.gov%2Fproject%2F%3Fproject%3D57807&data=04%7C01%7C%7C7adce9fe39d441b4383f08d8b4ee379a%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637458282513761713%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Uml9Xn66At0HPqpq%2FqpCITs9igew7kOiKoj6dTbxEiw%3D&reserved=0

mailto:jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fs.fed.us%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C7adce9fe39d441b4383f08d8b4ee379a%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637458282513761713%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=yEQjaNgQ%2F2gdbn6OMDYIiaDfFUQCKHE8FAbUFi302Bc%3D&reserved=0

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fusda.gov%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C7adce9fe39d441b4383f08d8b4ee379a%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637458282513771668%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9FBHFd57wnILwNwfFEJ3JDYbxagQf5VXo6phU9xM6Cc%3D&reserved=0

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fforestservice&data=04%7C01%7C%7C7adce9fe39d441b4383f08d8b4ee379a%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637458282513771668%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4mALeer9xDdbRPE%2Fu%2FD6h0gLiWUKaxJjFqm4XDYcIuQ%3D&reserved=0





















Greetings jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov,

I am actually curious about talking to somebody with questions about the partial closure of the
Rampart Range road. If you are able to directly answer, or if you are able to direct me to a different
office for more direction, that would be very helpful and appreciative.

Thankssomuch,
Godbless,
Regards,

Thx
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